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Year 2 Trip to St Paul’s Cathedral 
 
Year 2 had a fantastic time and learnt all sorts of really 
interesting information about what it was like to live 
during the Great Fire of London, and about  
Christopher Wren who rebuilt St Paul's after the 
Great Fire.  The children pretended to be Samuel 
Pepys and acted out putting out the Great Fire using 
buckets of water in a line.  The children were amazed 
by how beautiful St Paul's cathedral was and said their 
favourite part was staring at the ceiling because it was 
so amazing! Also the tube trip was a highlight.  
The children have written research diaries with all the 
information they have learnt and today will be writing a 
report. 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6: Trip to Lord’s and Marathon 
 
On Wednesday, Year 6 went to Lord’s Cricket 
Ground for an art workshop. They also had a tour of 
the Pavilion and saw the world-famous Long Room. 
 
As part of the school’s Sport Relief efforts, Year 6 
took part in a collective marathon run this week—
running the whole 26miles and 385 yards between 
them. We are all looking forward to their assembly 
this afternoon to find out more! 

Coming up: 
Science Week all week next week 
Foundation Stage—Isis Centre—Monday 24th 
Year 5—Royal Institute—Tuesday 25th 
Year 6—Royal Institute—Wednesday 26th 
Farm visit to school— Thursday 27th 
Y3/4 Music project performance—Friday 28th  
Y5 trip to British Library—Friday 28th  
Please note: NO YEAR 5 CLASS ASSEMBLY  
 
Date for the diary:  
Sports Day will be on Monday 30th June at Paddington 
Recreation Ground 
 
Easter Fundraiser 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mothering Sunday—30th March 
We do hope that as many children as possible will be 
able to come along to church on Mothering Sunday 
(and bring their Mums along too!). We have been 
learning a song to sing specially for the service. There 
will also be cakes at the end of the service as a special 
treat. 
 
Wishing you all a great weekend. Best wishes 

 
 
 
 

Emily Norman, Headteacher 


